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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/01/2025  13:18:432024/5777/P COMMNT Elena If this application goes ahead, Primavera will lose the amenity to live and work in her house and backyard. She 

has already lost light twice before. —Once from the neighbour on the other side, then from the development 

behind the terraced houses which did compensate her.  Now this application from the neighbour on her other 

side..!  Her archive and conserve artifacts from the 1920’s can’t exist  with  less natural light.

16/01/2025  18:56:012024/5777/P COMMNT Leslie A Horvitz I am writing as a friend of Primavera Boman's to object to the proposed plan to construct a two-story extension 

to the home of her neighbor's. As someone who has visited Primavera on a number of occasions, I believe 

that such an extension will jeopardize her access to natural light, deny her welcome sunlight in her backyard, 

and impose additional costs to add electrical fixtures to compensate for the deprivation of light. Thank you for 

your attention.
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